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From: Emma 6 0?

Sent: 30 May 2018 11:09
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Objection to Tenterten to Bodium train line extension

Dear Mr Grayling

I would like to register my objection to the extension of the train line between Bodiam and Tenterten on
environmental and wildlife grounds as this new line will pass through a registered AONB and cause significant
~damage to the environment and wildlife therein. What is the point of the government giving AONB protection and
then allowing development and building work which will adversely and significantly affect the environment in such
an area. It is ridiculous and outrageous.

Regards

Emma Taylor
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